4/19/24, 10:17 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Streetscape Project - 300\400 blocks of N Washington

Eric Powell

Wed 1/3/2024 8:46 AM

Sent Items

To:Stan Hayes <stan@hayesengineering.net>;

Happy New Year!!

| have the signed contracts in my office. Feel free to schedule a preconstruction meeting with Casey sometime next week.
My free dates\times for next week:

Monday 1pm to 3pm
Wednesday 11am — 2pm
Thursday\Friday all day.

We can have it here in my conference room.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Ultilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search

mnm



